My cuff bladders seem to break very often.

Cuff bladders have a shelf life of approximately 1 year when stored in an air-tight bag. It is normal to
replace these periodically, but if they are breaking very frequently, you may need to make changes to
the way they are stored when not in use.

We recommend storing the cuffs and bladders inside the original sealed bag in the storage container.
This will help protect them from air and light. It is also important to avoid using any cleaning agents on
the bladders or exposing them to direct heat or moisture, as this can cause the material to degrade.

If you need to order replacement bladders, please contact us at orders@kentscientific.com, or by calling
1-860-626-1172.
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